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Additional Inset Day  
 
Due to some additional staff training the trust have granted us an extra inset day.  The school will 

be closed on Friday, 14th October 2022. 
 

 
 

  Parents Partners in Learning Meeting  

YR – Y6 
Tonight, and tomorrow 

 
We will be holding Parents’ Evening on Wednesday, 12th October 3:30 p.m. – 6.35 p.m. &  
Thursday, 13th October 2022 3.30 p.m. – 6.35 p.m. for parents to discuss their child’s 
achievements. 
 

 
 
 

Poppy Appeal 

We will be selling poppies and other merchandise every 

Monday & Tuesday breaktimes, to support The Royal 

British Legion Poppy Appeal.  Your child can bring in some 

money to purchase either a poppy or other items on these 

days. A minimum suggested donation of 50p per item, 

please. 

 
 

 
 

 
 



Individual & Family Photographs  
 

On Tuesday, 18th October Tempest will be in school to take your child’s individual and family 
photograph.  Please note we cannot accommodate children who are not pupils in this school. 

 
 
 

 Monster Ball  
 

On Thursday, 20th October, PTFA will be holding a Monster Ball. 
Reception, Year One and Two 5:00 – 6:15 (parents to stay with their children please) 

Year Three, Four, Five and Six 6:30 – 7:45 
The cost will be £2 per child. 

 
 
 

Flu Vaccination  
 

In November the school nurses will be coming into school to vaccinate all children.  You will be 
sent an email during the next few weeks, please follow the link on your email to register your child.  

 

 
 
 

 New Caterers Sodexo  
 

Please see the information below regarding our new caterers in school.  The children are loving 
the new food.  If your child would like to try the menu, please let the office know.  You can view 

the menus on our website.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



Harvest Non-School Uniform Day Wednesday 19th October  
 

Children are invited to wear their own clothes for the day Wednesday, 19th October in return for a 

donation for our Harvest celebrations.  These will be donated to the charity ‘Street Life’ which 

provides support and shelter for young people in Blackpool.  As the kitchen facilities at ‘Street 

Life’ are limited, support workers have provided us with a list of the most useful items: 

• Tinned meats 

• Breakfast cereals 

• Biscuits 

• Tinned fruit 

• Tinned vegetables 

• Pot noodles, Cup-a-soups 

• Tinned fish 

• Teabags, coffee & sugar 

• Rice / pasta 

• Baked beans / spaghetti 
 

Thank you in anticipation of your support. 

 
 

 Harvest Morning  
 

All Year Two parents are invited to join us on the morning of Thursday, 20th October to our 
harvest morning. The children will be taking part in a range of harvest activities, and you are 
welcome to join us. 

 
 

        PGL      
Year 3 & Year 6 

We encourage you to make small regular payments off the total of PGL. Payments should be 
made on Parent Pay. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Parking  
 

I would like to thank all our parents and carers who park safely when dropping off and picking up 
their children. We work hard to secure strong relationships within the community, and it is 
important that everything we do enhances that relationship. Please could I ask that all parents are 
particularly vigilant when choosing where to park. Please ensure that driveways are never 
obstructed and that there is always enough space for emergency vehicles to easily access all 
properties in the area. 
 
The Co-operative Store on Highfield Road have kindly agreed to let Marton parents use their car 
park. Please also refrain from parking or stopping in front of the school gates. Parking here 
causes an obstruction for the children when crossing the road and prevents emergency vehicles 
from being able to access school. 

 

Congratulations  
 

 Star of the Week Doobee Learning Power 

Suite Vincent   

Reception Rosco   

Y1A Ava Eryn Riley 

Y2A Monique Shahmeer Ralph 

Y2B CJ Molly All of 3B 

Y3A Caleb Lexi Lucas 

Y3B Nour Amelia Mylee 

4A Acasia Ketrina Andrew 

5A Scarlett Paris Finley 

6A Mr. Blood’s 
English group 

Pauline Jonah 

6B Corey Isla Archie 

 
Congratulation to Scarlett in Year Five for achieving 100 smilies for her good 

work and behaviour. 
A huge well done, we are all very proud of you. 

 
 

Words of the Week 

 
Rec  letter special 

Y1    only less 

Y2   vast weird 

Y3    involve swift 

Y4    soothe convince 

Y5    adjust parched 

Y6   assign venture 

 



It’s Good to be Green!  
Class Attendance Figures 

         For last week 3rd October to 7th October 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Well done to all the classes who were Green Status. 

Well done also to Class 2A for having the highest attendance. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elm 85% Class 2B 97.3% 

Willow 86.2% Class 3A 93% 

Beech 77.1% Class 3B 93.7% 

Maple 94.2% Class 4A 94.3% 

Rec 93.45% Class 5A 96.6% 

Class 1A 86% Class 6A 96.3% 

Class 2A 97.8% Class 6B 96.6% 



Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday, 12th October     Parents’ Evening 

Thursday, 13th October                 Parents’ Evening 

Friday, 14th October               School closed 

Tuesday, 18th October  Individual & Family Photographs 

Wednesday 19th October   Own clothes Day Harvest 

Thursday, 20th October        Year Two Harvest Celebration 

Thursday 20th October                  Monster Ball 

Thursday, 20th October         School closes for half term 

Monday, 31st October  School re-opens 

 

Thank you 
Mrs Alice Coyle    Mrs Ruth Coupe 
Head of School    Executive Principal 
 

 


